
We were asked:  

Q1. How many allegations of sexual harassment the department has received in 2013, 2012, 
2011 and 2010. And what are the department's reporting procedures for the alleged 
victim’s sexual harassment. 

 
 
We replied: 

A1. The Wales Office received no allegations of sexual harassment in 2013, 2012, 2011 and 
2010. 

 
The Ministry of Justice (MoJ) is the key employer of staff at the Wales Office, and staff 
would follow the MoJ Conduct and Behaviour processes to report any form of 
harassment. 

 


